
This half term, Reception will be learning about the following area:
	Communication, Language and Literacy
	A variety of rhymes, poems, stories and non-fiction texts. Discussions, role play and extending vocabulary relating to the topic “how things change? And what happens at the Olympic Games”.

	Problem Solving, Reasoning and Numerical  development
	Ordering numbers, adding, subtracting and doubling numbers. Finding totals. Making estimates, comparisons and predictions, creating symmetrical images.

	Personal, Social and Emotional Development
	Dress and undress independently. Maintain attention, concentrate and sit quietly when appropriate. Choose activities our friends will enjoy.  Working as part of a team, taking turns. 

	Physical Development
	Discuss need for healthy lifestyle. Investigate malleable materials. Tracing and cutting activities. Outdoor team games.  Throwing and catching quoits and different sized balls. 

	Creative Development
	Paint, collage symbols related to the Olympic Games. Experiment and explore various materials, tools and techniques. 

	Knowledge and Understanding

 of the World 
	Discuss how the weather changes during the week. Find out how the Olympic Games are celebrated today. Paint a picture on a computer painting program, look at growing grass seeds. 


Library day is each Wednesday. Please make sure that your

child has their library book in their book bag on that day.

Please encourage your child to remember to change their reading book regularly.

Please remind your child to return any books that have been shared with an adult in school to the post box in class as these are stored centrally.
P.E. is each Monday. Please ensure your child has their full

PE kit in school and that everything is clearly named. 

Please continue to encourage your child to dress/ undress independently at home!

Your child is also encouraged to bring a bottle of water

each day. Fruit juice or cordial are not allowed.

Homework activities are given out each Friday.

This will be collected and marked each Wednesday.

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
Well Green Primary School











